
  

 

 

Established in 1991, UCC serves as 
the representative voice for state 
legislative advocacy for high-
population counties in California. 
Initially composed of seven counties, 
the association has grown to 14 today. 
Just over 80 percent of the state’s 
population reside in UCC counties. 
Consequently, urban counties carry 
out critical programs and services to 
the state’s most vulnerable 
populations. For more information, 
including details on our Board of 
Directors, please visit our website. 
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Legislature Approves Budget Bill – And Not Much Else – Just in Time 
On Thursday, the Legislature approved SB 101 (Skinner), meeting the 
constitutional requirement to pass a budget by June 15 and continue to receive 
legislative pay, but also sending the Governor a plan he’s not endorsed. SB 
101 reflects an initial budget framework agreement between the Assembly and 
Senate but does not represent the outcome of negotiations with the Newsom 
Administration or include agreed-upon details on a variety of budget issues. As 
a result, there are many unanswered questions about budget items and 
associated trailer bill language that will not be available for some time.  
  
While the Governor has been busy this week (appearing on Fox News with 
Sean Hannity and attending Disneyland’s inaugural Pride Night, for example), 
legislators put only the primary budget bill up for a vote on Thursday and 
approved the bill without significant debate. We’re all waiting for negotiations to 
heat up prior to the end of the fiscal year on June 30. (Note that SB 101 was 
presented to the Governor on Thursday morning. He has 12 days to act on the 
bill.) 
  
In the meantime, we’ve put together details (see chart) on select components 
from the Legislature’s budget package – grouped by policy area/issues, as 
usual. If you have questions about these items or other budget matters, please 
do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
 
Conservatorship Reform: SB 43 (Eggman) Update 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9IT7HIP7GX8KrIlVyfka0gN3k3YC-uvwjOnxkk7qfVeJ0t3_13dqrKYriMVFoCM_nGA1ztwrKkKYbIf7T7rhBSn-I_qQ4bwvxA==&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9LBSW5PXco19K27TsU6Y1B_RxgQw5OW6_HyuPP7jjFblVM1WPM5S-bpqECHNYXlSHV31PY2dJiBXyfnkcnrYncMV8u4nny4vzqAjRVwynbEMjImJMln6-TfKr0AMFz5MMXifuxRMI90R458ABfoAbyQL6kAq6yH3yJ7mwT5weRZ1yfQdUSmXUhY=&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9LBSW5PXco19Vud3zEii_J3WGe7mhYb8OmMRAK7e2Q6lQgc1JE1XcBsphGhbv0ITDzMpdUOJgQA9DYBTzitGg2jdBpBC0xyU6OWxFMER5R9Qxlvb4dUKr-CqQsmMNt0oo5lB-w3shf-xxVIkro1OCnZZ-LuIp4d9S0eZb3dDgmHjZbCoI40VnpaCFy2D1VCtOU3TTOzSmhm0&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9LBSW5PXco194nYw9AjkycXO5nt876206e0zPkF0BeA_dGHsavuk2hsIYSQDajjlKrYeMR9Z6UUG68poEl3_rwpN95N4J750dVHpMeYLs8mfe0Jm9EFJscBUGJPkxPf6O7jIcQldlsOY&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9LBSW5PXco19Q8fBtYVRLH3Z8jmybZUH9RfwNztfrLPtOZEbgTJd8CqpBpWmB9ngGM0r-2RN58j1Oi2v0JlgHXLKYSDtLSfmf45kZ98-Tyzbwjb6P0WPy1-G4IWXAxHQZ3YZqBDOOgnYUQuLxiGZg-o3u7e1SP1xjRT4W7bo0cyIPYOwHqbg6fU=&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==


Senator Susan Eggman’s SB 43, which expands the definition of "gravely 
disabled" under the Lanterman-Petris-Short (LPS) Act and modifies hearsay 
evidentiary standards for conservatorship hearings, has been set for hearing 
on June 27 in the Assembly Health Committee; it will be heard in a subsequent 
week in the Assembly Judiciary Committee. 
  
The Urban Counties of California (UCC), the Rural County Representatives of 
California (RCRC), and the California State Association of Counties (CSAC) 
submitted a concerns letter to Assembly Health Committee late this week. 
The letter highlights concerns with the addition of substance use disorders 
(SUD) to criteria for LPS as well as capacity and resource concerns.  

  
 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B3Z61V0QNNT7PfJ4ZCFkrpLtSI1awF_ra4hGuMLko2OGV7t9uPcU9Pl9LpBpz77_-XFq234Ztz46AUPfxlYsftqPnWZvRXQczdB642toUeRlYcZpC-QmG_EcXi7blQ5L5CtrLXS_uskLDWnvY9gVE23kSeTIleRJs0Bz1dZiWTYP5_y11_A-QTmQ5qXKsfVPC8aZsQzslt6pu4Fp5XzrEJvKgqu-DbdyA8oMXEdRXXk=&c=b7UBH-VCMCoB5wPD7yBziEB39_Fl41oEIvf_FySISIcjw23SEMPbGA==&ch=URqPHd5rpdkPytf9xRktP1xExMj8028nHV81SgHCDX8jMaeI5Kz7fQ==
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